
Acknowledgment of:​ ​Issuance of Student Accounts 
 
Technology skills have become an essential skill in today’s society. Learning how to access and 
safely use a variety of computer based tools, apps and services is an important part of the 
educational process. Students use these resources not only to keep pace with current 
technology skills but in support of their learning in general.  
 
In support of these goals, students are given access to a variety of devices, applications and 
services including many that are web-based. Students are expected to adhere to the district 
policy 2361 -​ ​Acceptable Use of Computer Networks/Computers and Resources and all other 
relevant policies and regulations at all times.  
 
The district issues some accounts to students for use in the educational process. In some 
cases, these accounts are created and managed by the district. In some cases students over 
the age of 13 may have the option to create their own account for particular activities. The linked 
chart includes services the district uses or may use that require student accounts. The district 
reserves the right to expand this list as needed to support educational objectives. If services are 
added to this list after the start of the school year, parents will be notified by email. Parents have 
the option to opt out of student accounts by notifying the school office in writing.  
  



Possible Student Accounts 
 

Name of Service Grades 

Computer, Chromebook and Computer Network K-12 

Google Drive and Docs K-12 

Google Classroom K-12 

Gmail 6-12 

Genesis 5-12 

IXL K-12 

Duo-Lingo 5-6 

Pearson: Words Their Way K-6 

Raz- Kids K-6  

Go Math (at-home activities) Think Central K-6 

Naviance 9-12 

WeVideo 7-12 

NoodleTools 7-12 

Flipgrid 7-12 

 
 


